
Ph.D. Admissions: Academic Session 2016 –17 (Semester-I) 
 
This is an announcement for the candidates who were called for the Ph.D. entrance 

exam held on 3rd May, 2016 for admission  to the Ph.D. programme, 1st semester, 

2016-17 in the department of Mathematics and Statistics, IIT Kanpur,  but had failed to 

appear in the exam  for some reason. 

  
 The department is holding Walk-in-Interview (and/or a written test) on        

1st July, 2016  for these candidates. 
 
 Those who are interested to appear in the Walk-in-Interview, are requested to 

send an email to Dr Rama Rawat (rrawat@iitk.ac.in) latest by May 27, 2016 

with subject heading "Walk-in-Interview". 
 
The date of Walk-in-Interview is fixed and cannot be changed. 
 
You are advised to check department webpage for further updates. 
 
 
Important Dates:  
 
Walk-in-Interview (and/or a written test)  
Date: July 01, 2016 
 
 
For any query related to Ph. D admissions contact: 
 
Rama Rawat  
Acting Department Post Graduate Committee Convener, 
Department of Mathematics & Statistics, IIT Kanpur 
Phone: 0512-2597466 
Email: rrawat@iitk.ac.in 
 
 


